Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
The Florida Department of Law Enforcement (FDLE) announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, January 20, 2022, 11:00 a.m. – 12:45 p.m.

PLACE: Call in (audio only) (850)270-3999, 919363983# United States, Tallahassee, Phone Conference ID: 919 363 983# 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The FDLE Missing Endangered Persons Information Clearinghouse Advisory Board is a diverse mix of law enforcement officials, victim parents, government agencies, missing children non-profit organizations and members of the business community with interest in missing children issues.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and implement plans and policies to combat and create an awareness of the large number of people that go missing each year.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: fmcd@fdle.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: fmcd@fdle.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDLE's Florida Missing Children's Day Coordinator at fmcd@fdle.state.fl.us.
